
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Education Services has introduced Parents Portal in your child’s school.  This is a digital 
programme which replaces information you would normally find in your child’s school bag. It 
allows you greater access to information between you and the school on a 24 hour basis. 
  
In order to monitor how well Parents Portal is operating, we would appreciate if you would take 
the time to complete a small survey. It should only take 5-10 minutes. You can access the survey in 
the following link: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ParentsPortalNE/ 
  
Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 
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